From:
To: @gmail.com
Cc:
Subject: FW: Invitation to launch conference of new working-time research network
Date: 30 October 2023 19:16:55

Dear |l c<I}

See email below re SASE conference and call for 4dw / WTR abstracts,
| thought that you might be interested in contributing? And please pass this on to anyone else in
Spain or South Cambs or beyond with an interest in working time reduction,

Kind Regards,

_ University of Cambridge.

From:_ salford.ac.uk>

Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 3:34 PM
SNIP

ce: I o o i

Subject: Invitation to launch conference of new working-time research network

Hello all,

_) at University of Cambridge has been taking the lead in establishing a new

network for working time reduction researchers, along with other founding members such as

myself and_.

The network will be launched in the form of a ‘mini-conference’, to be held at the larger SASE
conference in Limerick, Ireland, 27-29 June 2024.

If you were interested in submitting a paper for consideration, it would be wonderful to see you
there! Part of the rationale for starting the network was to have more regular contact with
people whose work we draw on and admire. If you choose to submit something, you would need
to select MCO1: Working Time Reduction: Towards a more balanced, just and sustainable
economic life.

https://sase.org/event/2024-limerick/#submissions

Some members of the network are working on finding funding for attendees who need it
(although no news on this just yet), plus if you are unable to come this time, there will be other
opportunities to do network-related things in future. A proper introduction and invitation to join

the network will follow from_ in due course.

Hope to see you, and please also feel free to forward the invitation on to friends, colleagues and



students working in this area.

All the best,

niversity or salior






